
 
DECISION 
DP2018-058 
Intersection of Spring Creek Drive and Main Street 
Development Permit – Monument Sign – Variance to Signage Area, Height, Number of Signs, 
and Landscaping 
Appeal Against a Refusal by the Canmore Planning Commission 
 
 

 
THE BOARD THEREFORE ORDERS THAT 
DP2018-058 is not a valid Development Permit on the basis that it was a Town of Canmore 
project and a wayfinding sign on municipal property. In both cases a Development Permit is not 
required, therefore DP2018-058 is not a valid permit. 
 


